
 
Greywolf Families, 

We had our first family event of the year this week, our Watch D.O.G.S. kick-off 
pizza party and we loved seeing so many of you there!  We look forward to having dad/
father-figure volunteers in our building this year; students are going to love it!   
If you were unable to make it, it’s not too late to sign up.  You can contact our Top Dog in 
charge, Tim Havel at 540-287-5949 for details.  All volunteers need to complete our online 
volunteer screening at least one week in advance of their first volunteer day.  It’s easy to do 
from your smartphone, you just fill out the application and attach a photo of your driver’s  
license.  Feel free to come by the office if you need assistance.  https://www.schooljobs.com/
careers/sequimschools/jobs/4053312/volunteer/apply 

Last week at our assembly we introduced our PAW PRIDE ticket system to students.  Students who are following 
the Sequim Big Three behavior expectations can earn tickets to save and turn in for prizes and fun experienc-
es.  We love catching our students doing the right thing and rewarding them for being respectful, responsible, 
and safe!  If you would like to help support this program, we have a prize wish list on Amazon!  https://
www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/2RUQVJATTGF1S?ref_=wl_share  All items can be shipped directly to our 
school.  We are also excited for fun experiences students can earn such as extra recess, lunch with the principal, 
and more!  Looking for a place to volunteer a few 
hours a week in our school?  We need some Friday 
volunteers to help students cash in their tick-
ets!  If this sounds like something you would love 
to be a part of, please contact our Assistant Prin-
cipal Mrs. Ota at  
tota@sequiimschools.org or 360-582-3302.  

~Mrs. Lopez, GWE Principal 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cpillon@sequimschools.org 
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Custodial  
Appreciation 

Day 

¿Preguntas?  
Llama a  Sra. Carlson,  

360-582-3310  
scarlson@sequimschools.org 

Late Start  
Monday 9:20am 
Students can 
arrive as early  
as 7:45am M-F 

• Lost & Found is located in the main hallway 
across from the 
office. 

• Swing by and ring 
the doorbell to 
check it out 

• November 2nd:  
All unmarked items 
will be donated  
after parent/
teacher  
conferences. 

LOST & FOUND  
IS A GIGANTIC MOUND! 

COMMUNITY  EVENTS,  

ACTIVITIES, NEWS, & FLYERS 

Please view each week’s newsletter on our 

website for any community flyers and news 

and events. www.gwe.sequimschools.org 

The Watch D.O.G.S. programs helps  

provide positive male role models for the 

students, demonstrating by their presence 

that education is important.   

Questions? Please contact, Top Dog,  

Tim Havel 540-287-5949 
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Please call Darcy Lamb or Sandra Carlson at 360-582-3300  

or  
send/text an email to request an email link password reset to  

grewyolf@sequimschools.org 

 

Our Skyward link can be found at 

www.gwe.sequimschools.org 

mailto:greywolf@sequimschools.org
http://www.sequimschools.org




Parenting classes sign up link for box. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1WMaxnV_A-2fAA8Yo8YqO7Aan-bxRyQPMBPE70VyFZcM/viewform?
edit_requested=true 
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